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08/04/2024 AT 08.00 hrs  

 

 

 

 

Good morning Joe  

After careful consideration after meeting of Wednesday 2nd of April and 

meeting with committee and members alike we feel that the change to 

taking rents in October is a  non starter  we feel that council has not 

thought this through as per tenancy agreement rule 3.1 which is what 

they all abide to states rent shall be taken in April and any default after 
40 days terminates their tenancy .could this be taken back to council to 

revert back to status quo,a full years rent will be taken in April and 

council will be paid accordingly,I thank you in this regard 

Stephen danielson secretary of Blyth small holdings and allotment 

association. 
 


